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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Elena Manzo [emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 2:53 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: 2844 Mountain Blvd, Oakland_UST removal update

Dear Jerry, 
 
As you know we are conducting a UST removal at above site, but as these things sometimes go we ran 
into an unexpected and bizarre obstacle, which will delay us for a few days. A PG&E gas line crosses over 
one of the tanks on its route from the street toward the station (this line is in asphalt and not in the 
concrete pad over the tanks; until the tanks were uncovered this obstacle was not evident).  
 
They hand-dug around the line, and PG&E had inspected it and instructed us not to do any work before 
they are able to disconnect it. Unfortunately PG&E will not be able to do any disconnecting until this 
Friday, which is going to delay us. CES was only able to do a partial rinsing before this issue was 
uncovered, and we spent a fair amount of time waiting for the PG&E inspector to come. Therefore, they 
will have to finish the rinsing and inerting the tanks next Monday and remove the tanks (and sample) on 
Tuesday around 10 am. Please let us know if this schedule is acceptable to you. I apologize for this delay; 
please do not hesitate to call me at (925)734-6400, if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elena K. Manzo 
Principal Scientist 
SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc. 
925‐734‐6400 (Phone) 
925‐734‐6401 (Fax) 
www.somaenv.com 
 
 
 
 


